
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
Celebrating 175 Years! 

 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 18, 2022 
          

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

17-Sat., 5 PM Martha Eadie 

18-Sun., 8 AM Allison Taylor 

18-Sun., 10 AM  People of the Parish 

19-Mon., 8 AM Mark DeMarrero 

20-Tues., 8 AM Don & Milly Whitford 

21-Wed., 7 PM Jerome Makin 

22-Thurs., 8 AM Kirk Kremer 

23-Fri., 8 AM Ray Ashcraft 

24-Sat., 5 PM 

Pat Tolle, Deceased & 

Living Members of the 

Lutkenhoff Family 

25-Sun., 8 AM People of the Parish 

25-Sun., 10 AM  Myron Born 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other particular intention, 

contact the parish office. 

 

 

Administration and Staff 

Pastor 

Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 

Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 

Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 

Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 

parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 

musicwell007@gmail.com 

 

Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 

akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 

lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday 

8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 

Sunday Collection 

09-11-2022 $3,275.00 

Upcoming Events 

Sept. 20 St. Joseph COF Meeting 5 p.m. 

Sept. 21 Sewing Seeds Group 9:30 a.m. 

Sept. 27  St. Vincent de Paul at 7 p.m. 

Oct. 1 & 2 Split the Pot for Seminarian 

Scholarship Fund 

Oct. 2 Cemetery Visitation 

Oct. 7 Oktoberfish Fish Fry 4-7:30 p.m. 

 



Parish News 

This Wednesday, September 21, we celebrate the 

feast of Saint Matthew, the apostle and 

evangelist.  The story of Matthew’s conversion is an 

incredible testament to the power of God’s 

grace.  Matthew was very famously a tax collector, 

a hated occupation because the tax collectors took 

money for themselves beyond what they were 

supposed to collect.  And in Matthew’s case, the 

situation was even worse: he was taking money 

from his fellow Jews to hand over to the occupying 

Roman forces.  In the pursuit of material gain, 

Matthew had become a corrupt man despised by his 

society. 

 

But one day, Jesus walked past Matthew’s customs 

post and looked at him.  But He didn’t look at him 

as a thief or a traitor, but instead with a gaze full of 

mercy and love.  He looked past Matthew’s failures 

and unworthiness and saw a beloved child of the 

Father for whom He had come to give up His own 

life.  And that divine mercy totally transforms 

Matthew.  He leaves behind his old life of sin and 

follows Christ.  He accompanied the Lord 

throughout His public ministry, preached the 

Gospel, and at last gave up his life in 

martyrdom.  His conversion is a reminder that no 

one is outside the reach of God’s mercy.  In the 

Eucharist, Jesus continues to enter our midst and 

look at us with love.  Let’s pray that we might 

respond to His mercy as St. Matthew did by leaving 

our sins behind and following the Lord wherever He 

leads us. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team One: September 12 – September 25 

Team Two: September 26 – October 9 

Team Three: October 10 – October 23 

 

Virtus: The September bulletin was posted on 

September 4th and is due October 4th. 

 

 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, E5 Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Glossner, SRA Emily Wagner, Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty Officer T.J. 

Waters.  Please pray for those who put themselves in 

harm’s way each day to protect us, including armed 

service personnel, police, and firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Brooke 

Barganier, Kim Brun, Bo Clark, Roy Carl, Doug and 

Ella Carmack, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, 

Jose Flores, Henry Glossner, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Nathan Hessman, Chandra 

Huff, Jimmy Jones, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Garry Kaffenberger, Mary 

Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, Kelli Kramer, Ken 

Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, Iva Leick, Dick 

Mader, Donna Maschinot, Wilma Maschinot, John 

Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Dominic Ramler, 

April Schack, Eddie Schack, Dan Schalk, Casen 

Schrock, Jill Shaner, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, 

Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Pauline Wade, Joe 

Whitford, Candice Yelton 

 

St. Joseph & St. Philip Promote Catholic 

Education 

August Winners:  

$100.00 – Donna & Rick Woeste 

$50.00 – Pauline Grome 

  $25.00 – Nancy Laber 

 

Parish Office Announcement 

Lauren will be going on maternity leave near the end 

of September. If you have business to conduct with 

the parish office, it will need to be done in the next 

couple of weeks or after she returns. If there is an 

emergency, phone calls can be patched directly to Fr. 

Stenger through our phone system. If you have any 

questions, please let Lauren or Fr. Stenger know as 

soon as possible. Thanks! 

 

Chili Cook-Off! 

Thanks to everyone who participated in the third 

annual Chili Cook-Off! Also, a big thanks to 



everyone who donated desserts! The winners will 

be announced in next week’s bulletin! 

 

Oktoberfish 

Our Oktoberfish Fish Fries are just around the 

corner!  This year’s fish fries will be on Oct. 7, 14, 

and 21 from 4 to 7:30 p.m.  Please save the dates 

and start spreading the word.  As always, we’ll rely 

upon you for your work, desserts, and support! 

 

Join Our Music Ministry! 

Many have responded to the invitation to serve our 

parish music ministry and the invitation is still 

open! About 2-5 “low voices” (men or women) are 

still needed, but a few more in any voice range are 

welcome! We also have a wonderful start in the 

Youth and Children’s choirs – more are welcome! 

NO EXPERIENCE is needed. For any questions, 

please contact Rebecca. 

 

Sewing Seeds: Sewing Group 

The next workday for the Sewing Seeds group will 

be Wednesday, September 21 from 9:30 to 11:30 

a.m. in the school cafeteria. CareNet has requested 

more receiving blankets and simple tote bags.  If you 

don’t sew, but would like to help, we can always use 

people to cut, pin and iron. Join us if you can. 

 

Family Promise Update 

Thanks to those who volunteered this past week at 

Family Promise. If anyone has questions or is 

interested in helping with this program, please 

contact Ann Fay. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 

Our next St. Vincent de Paul meeting will be held at 

7:00 p.m. on September 27th. We will meet in the 

cafeteria of the school to discuss upcoming business 

for the chapter we are starting at our parish. We hope 

to see you there! 

 

St. Joseph Foresters Meeting  

The meeting will be held Sept. 20th at St. Joseph, 

Camp Springs at 5pm. We hope to see more 

members. Please call Irene Ashcraft (859-801-7981). 

 

Diocesan Seminarian Scholarship Fund Split the 

Pot Raffle 

The Catholic Order of Foresters will be selling split 

the pot tickets to support the Diocesan Seminarian 

Scholarship Fund after masses on the weekend of 

October 1st & 2nd. Tickets are $5 each and the 

drawing will take place on October 17th. We 

appreciate your support of our seminarians! 

 

Cemetery Visitation 

Our annual cemetery visitation will take place on 

Sunday, October 2, at 2 p.m.  Please join us as we 

pray for all of our family and friends who have gone 

before us, especially those who lie buried in our 

parish cemetery. 

 

Pre-K Aides & Substitutes Needed 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-Kindergarten is 

looking for teacher’s aides and substitutes for the 

2022-2023 school year.  We are looking for energetic 

people who have a love for working with 

children.  The ideal candidates will be self-motivated 

and flexible. Interested candidates should send a 

cover letter and resume with references to Lisa 

Roetting at LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org 

 

2022 DPAA Update 

So far, our parish has raised $49,240.00 for the 2022 

Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal.  This puts us over 

our goal of $37,200.  Thank you for your incredibly 

generous response to this year’s appeal!  If you 

haven’t had a chance yet to make your gift or if you 

find yourself in a position to give more, there are 

DPAA envelopes in the vestibule of the church and a 

link for online giving on our parish website.  

Remember: 100% of the funds donated to the DPAA 

over our goal will be returned to the parish for us to 

put towards repairs to our parking lot and driveways. 

 

FORMED 

Our parish has a subscription to FORMED, an online 

platform for Catholic media, including video series, 

movies, audiobooks, e-books, podcasts, and even 

cartoons for kids!  You can access FORMED for free 

on your computer, your smartphone or tablet, and on 

your TV using a Roku or Apple TV. Just get on your 

mailto:LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org


computer and go to www.formed.org, then click 

“sign up,” and enter our parish’s zip code (41059) 

and your name and email address. This resource is a 

great opportunity for us to deepen our knowledge and 

understanding of our rich Catholic faith. 

 

Looking Back at Over 175 Years! 

To commemorate over 175 years of being a parish, 

we will continue the weekly column from Chuck 

Taylor to “look back” at the rich history of our 

church community.  

1894: Anna Marie Baumann, daughter of Joseph 

Baumann and Maria Geisman, was baptized. 

Godparents- Johann Baumann and Maria Reinert 

1914: Alfred Herringer and Bertha Koeninger were 

married. Witnesses- George Herringer and Theresa 

Koeninger 

1943: Mary Heeb died at age 74 from a stroke 

1945: John Braun died at age 93 

1946: Edward Charles Kremer, son of Edward 

Kremer and Cecelia Braun, was baptized. 

Godparents- Edward and Maria Leick 

1949: Maynard Schultz and Betty Wear were 

married. Witnesses- Robert Schultz and Marie 

Hoffstetter. 

1863 Confirmation Class 

Anna Meier, Joseph Konz, Anna Marie Barbian, 

Maria Walter, Mathias Wagner, Jacob Noschang, 

William Coughlin, Magdelinia Egan 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

Friday Morning Mass 

All are welcome to come and celebrate morning 

Mass on Friday, October 7th at 6:45 a.m. in the St. 

Francis of Assisi Chapel at Bishop Brossart High 

School. 

 

BBHS Fun Night for 7th and 8th Graders 

Saturday, September 24th BBHS will open its doors 

to all 7th and 8th graders for a night of fun from 

6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  We will provide the students 

with pizza and a drink. They will have the 

opportunity to participate in numerous activities! 

Please contact Tony Harden with any questions 

at tharden@bishopbrossart.org. 

 

Other News 

St. Philip Seniors and Friends 

The St. Philip Seniors and Friends meeting will be 

held on Monday, September 19, 2022, at noon in 

the St. Philip Parish Center. We are always 

welcoming new people to join our group.  If you 

want to join us this month, please let Rose Chalk 

know via e-mail at RoseZac727@aol.com or 

call/text at 859-240-4010. 

 

Diocesan Pro-Life Mass 

Please join Bishop John Iffert and the Pro-Life 

community for our annual mass on Tuesday, 

October 4th, 7:00pm at the Cathedral Basilica of the 

Assumption.  Rosary at 6:30pm.  Please bring your 

family and friends to this beautiful mass celebrating 

LIFE!  

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 

The next Marriage Encounter Weekend experiences 

are October 14-16 at Our Lady of the Holy Spirit 

Center in Cincinnati, OH and November 4-6 at 

Maria Stein Renewal Center in Maria Stein, OH.  

The weekend experience is for those who wish to 

enrich their marriage and get that newlywed 

feeling. For more questions or more details contact: 

Andy or Melanie Reinersman at 859-653-8464 

 

Support Group for Separated and Divorced  

New Beginnings is a faith-based support group that 

provides separated and divorced individuals the 

opportunity for healing and growth. Meetings are at 

Divine Mercy Parish, Charity Hall, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

Registration is required. Visit covdio.org/new-

beginnings-2/ or call (859)-392-1500, ext.1592. Fall 

2022 schedule is Thursday evenings: Sept. 22, 29, 

Oct. 6, 13, 20, 27, and Nov. 3. 
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